FILED 2/9/2024
DOCUMENT NO. 00659-2024
State of Florida FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Public Service Commission

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER ¢ 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850

-M-E-M-0O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: February 9, 2024
TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk
FROM: Ailynee Ramirez-Abundez, Public Utility Analyst I, Division of Engineering «&¢4 /A

RE: Docket No. 20230129-El - Petition for approval of revised purchased power
agreement with Pasco County, by Tampa Electric Company.

Please file the attached email regarding “Transmission Study Information™ in the docket file
mentioned above.

ARA/da

Attachment

CC: Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20230129-EI)



From: Sirianni, MaryRose

To: Ailynee Ramirez-Abundez

Cc: Phillip Ellis

Subject: Re: Transmission Study Question

Date: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 4:28:03 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Per your request.

Tampa Electric will not pass transmission study costs through to customers. The company is not asking the
Commission to allow it to recover those costs, if any, from customers.

Please let me know if you have additional questions.
Thanks.
MaryRose

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 7, 2024, at 1:25 PM, Ailynee Ramirez-Abundez
<ARamirez@psc.state.fl.us> wrote:

CAUTION - External Email

RN This email is

from an external sender! Don't click links or open attachments from

unknown sources. To report a suspicious email, click the Forward to

Phishing button within Outlook for analysis by our cyber security team. If

the button is unavailable, forward the email as an attachment to
hishing@tecoenergy.com *****

Good afternoon,

As discussed we on the phone, would Tampa Electric Company (TECO) not pass
transmission study cost through to customers and would not seek a separate approval
from the Commission for such cost? Please clarify.

Thank you,

Ailynee Ramirez-Abundez

Public Utility Analyst

Division of Engineering

Florida Public Service Commission
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(850) 413-6974
ARamirez@psc.state.fl.us

NOTICE: This email is intended only for the individual(s) to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential information. If you have
received this email by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete this email from your system and do not copy or disclose it to
anyone else. Although we take precautions to protect against viruses, we advise you to take your own precautions to protect against
viruses as we accept no liability for any which remain.





